
Dear Madam Chairwoman Tyson and Members of the Senate Assessment and Taxa�on Commitee, 
 
I fully support SCR 1610 and urge you to do the same.  
 
Since moving into Miami County from Johnson County in July of 2020, our property value has 
skyrocketed: 
 

• 2021 Value: $450,400 
• 2022 Value: $499,700 
• 2023 Value: $571,000 

 
While we understand home prices have increased in value, there has been some leveling off with huge 
interest rate hikes dampening the housing market greatly. A 14% increase in 2023 and an 11% increase 
the year before is excessive and a burden.  
 
I urge your support for SCR 1610. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ann Campbell 
Spring Hill, KS 66083 
Senate District 37  
 
 


